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DEAR COLLEAGUES AND FRIENDS,

ON BEHALF OF THE ORGANIZING COMMITTEE, IT IS MY GREAT PLEASURE TO INVITE YOU TO THE
UPCOMING VASCULAR AND ENDOVASCULAR SURGERY CONFERENCE - VILNIUS VASCULAR
SYMPOSIUM 2024! THIS YEAR IT WILL TAKE PLACE ON 3RD-4TH OCTOBER, AT VILNIUS CITY HALL
(DIDZIOJI STR. 31, VILNIUS, LITHUANIA).

BEING ORGANIZED FOR THE FOURTH TIME, THE 2024 EDITION OF VILNIUS VASCULAR SYMPOSIUM
PROMISES A SERIES OF ENGAGING SESSIONS, CUTTING-EDGE RESEARCH PRESENTATIONS BY
LEADING EXPERTS, HANDS-ON WORKSHOPS AND EXCEPTIONAL OPPORTUNITIES FOR VALUABLE
NETWORKING.

YOUR PARTICIPATION WOULD BE A SIGNIFICANT CONTRIBUTION TO THE SUCCESS OF THIS
EVENT, AND WE WARMLY WELCOME YOU TO JOIN US THIS AUTUMN IN VILNIUS! WE ALSO KINDLY
INVITE YOU TO SHARE INFORMATION ABOUT OUR CONFERENCE WITH YOUR SOCIETY MEMBERS.
ALL THE INFORMATION ABOUT THE CONFERENCE CAN BE FOUND AT
HTTPS://WWW.VASCULARSYMPOSIUM.COM.

FOR THE LATEST UPDATES, WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM
@VILNIUSVASCULARSYMPOSIUM AND FACEBOOK - VILNIUS VASCULAR SYMPOSIUM.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR REQUIRE FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE FEEL FREE TO
CONTACT UsS!

WE LOOK FORWARD TO WELCOMING YOU AT VILNIUS VASCULAR SYMPOSIUM 2024!

BEST REGARDS, 1/
ARTURAS MACKEVICIUS //// "”‘*’



